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Marki Meyer, FNP-C
3555 Loma Vista Rd. Ste. #100, Ventura, CA 93003
Phone: 805-259-1356 Fax: 805-259-1357/805-651-1015

Effective January 1, 2023, California Assembly Bill 1278 (AB 1278) requires
physicians to provide patients with notice of the federal Open Payments program, also
known as the Sunshine Act.

The Open Payments database is a federal tool used to search payments made by drug
and device companies to physicians and teaching hospitals. It can be found at
https://openpaymentsdata.cms.gov.

For informational purposes only, a link to the federal Centers for Medicare and
Medicaid Services (CMS) Open Payments web page is provided here. The federal
Physician Payments Sunshine Act requires that detailed information about payment
and other payments of value worth over ten dollars ($10) from manufacturers of
drugs, medical devices, and biologics to physicians and teaching hospitals be made
available to the public.

By signing this form, the patient or the patient’s representative acknowledges
receipt of the above information.

Patient Name:

Signature of Patient or Patient’s Representative:

Date



https://leginfo.legislature.ca.gov/faces/billNavClient.xhtml?bill_id=202120220AB1278
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